
Important Per Capita Tax and Credential Dates 
 

• Locals must be paid up to December 31st 2015 in order to receive credentials to 
be able to register for the CUPE Ontario Convention 

 
• To be entitled to representation at Convention, each Locals Per Capita Tax 

payments must be paid on its total membership up to and including March 31st 
of the year in which the Convention is held. Such payment must be received by 
April 30th.  

 
• Any local that has not paid up its per capita by April 30th, 2016, will be subject to 

the convention late fee for all registered delegates, alternates, and guests as per 
[Article 4(d)2.b)] of the CUPE Ontario Constitution.  

 
• If your Local does not have their March earnings available in time to send in your 

Per Capita payment, please feel free to estimate your March 2016 payment using 
your February 2016 wages as a guide.  If required, adjustments will be made in 
the following quarter. 
 

• Article 6.7 of the CUPE National constitution provides that no organization, in 
arrears two (2) or more months with per capita tax payments to the national 
union, will be allowed representation at convention. Please ensure that the CUPE 
National per capita tax payments for your local are up to date. 
 

• If you have any questions regarding CUPE National dues, please call the CUPE 
National Per Capita line at 1-800-363-2873.  Please press option #5 to speak with 
Linda Marcoux.  If Linda is not available, please press option #3 and speak with 
Maylene Renaud. 

 
• If you send your registration fees for the Convention in to CUPE Ontario after 

April 30th, your Local will be subject to the convention late fee for all delegates, 
alternates, and guests as per [Article 4(d)2.b)] of the CUPE Ontario Constitution. 

 
For any inquires regarding your Locals Per Capita Tax please contact David Duquesnay at 
(905)739-9739 ext. 606 or at ddquesnay@cupe.on.ca or Kelly Belbin at (905)739-9739 
ext. 616 or at kbelbin@cupe.on.ca 
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